MEMORANDUM 
TO:

City Commission 
CC:

Robert Baldwin, City Manager



Colin Donnelly, Assistant City Manager



Bob Daniels, Director of Community Development



Mark Bates, Director of Finance


Dominic Orlando, Director of Public Services


Kristen Jones, Director of Parks and Recreation



Louise Stilson, City Clerk

FROM:
Thomas J. Ansbro, City Attorney

DATE:

August 26, 2011
RE:

Draft Request for Proposals (“RFP”) for Fishing Pier Restaurant

_____________________________________________________________________________

Attached is a preliminary draft of an RFP, which can be developed and issued as to the Pier Restaurant.  It incorporates comments from affected departments and the City’s restaurant consultant, Dave Nicholas of the Himmarshee Bar and Grille (210 SW 2nd Street, Fort Lauderdale in the Himmarshee District, near the downtown Fort Lauderdale Broward County Performing Arts Center).
It offers a qualifications and selection process similar to that used by the City for the selection of various contractors and other professional services.  You may, however, want to simplify the process.  Commission direction is sought.
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